
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Year 2 2024! 

At the end of last year, we sent home the stationery list below.  

Many students have bought in their pencil case which is great.  

All new Year 2 students and students without pencil cases will need to bring in the following 
items to school please. This helps your children be prepared for our classroom programs.  

Year 2 are required to bring the following items to school daily in one small pencil case.  

These items should be labelled with your child’s name. 

YOUR CHILDREN WILL NEED: 

 Lead Pencils  
 Coloured pencils  
 Eraser 
 Scissors 
 Glue sticks x 2  
 Paint smock (labelled) 
 A SMALL pencil case in which to keep their coloured pencils. 
 Headphones (labelled) 

Please make sure everything sent into school is clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

The following items are also optional if you would like to donate them to the classroom.  

 1 packet of baby wipes 
 1 box of tissues 
 1 packet of paper roll 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to a wonderful 2024 with your children.  

 

Annie Bala    Matt Pinchbeck 

Assistant Principal   Principal 


